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As a native Oregonian of 64 years, a law abiding citizen and a legal gun owner I 

oppose this bill. I am in favor of gun control but believe this to be overreach. 

I do not believe that measures should be packaged in one bundle. They should be 

looked at and discussed and voted on separately. 

With regards 

Dean Smith 


